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Lead Testing in School Drinking Water

In order to be compliant with the Missouri law known as the “Get the Lead out of School 
Drinking Water Act," over the next few days the District will conduct sampling and 
testing of all potential drinking water sources in the school. The results of the water 
testing, including any corrective actions and retesting needed, will be posted in a public 
follow-up notice—typically 7-14 workdays after the water samples have been submitted 
to the lab. 

 

Additional information and resources on the health effects of lead contamination are 
available here: 

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/basic-information-about-lead-
drinking-water#health

Basic Information about Lead in Drinking Water | US EPA

Questions and answers about lead in drinking water -- health effects, EPA regulations etc.
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